



Dear Student,


You indicated on your 2022-2023 FAFSA that your parents’ marital status is “Unmarried and 
Both Parents Living Together.”  If this marital status is used, income information from both 
parents must be reported on the FAFSA, even if they are not able to file a joint tax return with the 
IRS. Your FAFSA appears to only have 1 income reported. 


If both of your parents worked and filed a Federal Tax Return with the IRS for 2020, please 
update your FAFSA with both incomes. You can make the correction by logging in to your 
FAFSA (www.studentaid.gov) and updating questions #84-92. Remember, you should answer 
these questions about both of your parents so you may have to add numbers together to get a 
total amount to enter for each question. 


If the information you provided on your FAFSA is correct, please contact the Financial Aid 
Office in Troy at (518) 244-4525 or in Albany at (518) 292-1783 for further assistance. 
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